
 
 

 

30 April 2021 

 

 

Excellency, 

 

It is my pleasure to submit Japan’s VNR Main Messages as attached to this letter.  

 

Japan places great importance on the implementation of the 2030 Agenda, and we look 

forward to sharing experiences, including successes, challenges, and lessons learned through 

our VNR.  

 

We would appreciate it if you would acknowledge receipt of this letter.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

     

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

ISHIKANE Kimihiro 

Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary 

Permanent Representative of Japan 

To the United Nations 

 

 

 

 

H.E. Mr. Munir Akram 

President of the Economic and Social Council  

United Nations 

New York 


